
Hi, welcome to the second Ysgol Bro Taf 

Newsletter. 

 

Progress 

We’re currently in week 12 and there has been 

good progress on the new school building in 

the past month. The structural openings for the 

new windows and doors have been formed and 

the existing structure of timber and steel has 

been strengthened to allow the repurposing of 

the space for a state of the art primary 

provision. We’ve also introduced foundations  

to allow for a sliding partition wall to Nursery 

and Reception classrooms and a roller shutter 

to the servery from the new kitchen.  

In the coming weeks we will be starting on the 

M&E first fix in readiness for the partitions in 

the new year. We’ll also be demolishing the old 

Caretakers house to allow for new parking 

provision. The formation of bus parking area 

will also be started. 

 

RCT Schools Eco Awards: 

With the exciting launch of the School Eco 

Awards held at Pontypridd High School, 

Morgan Sindall were delighted to be invited to 

speak with the School Council about Carbon 

Reduction within the construction industry and 

the Net Zero Carbon elements within the new  

school. We also donated six bird boxes to 

incorporate within the biodiversity of the 

school. 

Morgan Sindall also sponsored the Bronze 

Award within this category.  
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Senior Project Manager: 

Steve Birchenough: 07970 844859 

 

     Meet the Operational Team: If you have any concerns regarding the works, please contact our Morgan Sindall Construction site team below. 

Site Manager: 

Andrew Flynn: 07468 740153 

 

Engineer: 

Kian Stephens: 07976 554496 

Assistant Site Manager: 

Harri Mugford: 07929 718341 

 


